To:
 im_initiative@live.com
Bill Gates, Chairman,
Microsoft, 1 Microsoft Way, Redmond, WA 98052. 
PH: (425) 882-8080. FAX: (425) 936-7329  

 

 

Dear Sirs:                                                                                                  Date:


One of the beneficiaries of “i’m” is HSUS, an AR group that many confuse with local ‘Humane society’ shelters, however, Human Society of United States is not affiliated with any of them. They are a powerful well funded AR group, who instead of helping shelters and animals directly, works hard on eventually removing pets from our homes, meat from our tables, leather goods from our closets and animals from zoos, circuses and rodeos. I hope the decision to include HSUS in the Live Messenger was just an honest mistake on the part of Microsoft.

 

No matter how much farmers take animals’ welfare into account, animal-rights leaders will not be satisfied until all animal protein disappears from the human diet. HSUS and PETA share the same long-term goals…No meat. No dairy. No animal agriculture. 

 

Another of HSUS' main objectives is to end captive keeping of wild and exotic animals. Most of the wild habitat is disappearing and the only chance to save many animals from extinction is captive breeding, with the private sector having the majority of available habitat.

 

I find it disappointing that MS would partner with an AR group instead of finding a more deserving and needy animal welfare organization that actually helps animals.
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